

Hello, I’m Penny and I have been in Pips for over 9 years.  My three girls all came to Chirton Pips Pre-school, went to Chirton School and are now at Secondary School.
I have a Level 3 Diploma in Early Years Care and Education and have recently completed my Forest School Level 3.  The Forest School course was amazing and I learnt so much; now I’m able to pass this knowledge onto the children helping them to develop ‘Lifelong skills.’  I really enjoy being outside getting muddy with the children and helping them to care for their environment.
My aim is to give the children the skills to look after their world and follow their interests.
When I’m not at school I enjoy spending time with my girls camping.  I am animal mad, having chickens, dogs, cats and rabbits at home.  My dreams are to travel.
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